
Dear Jaewoo Kim,

Very nice to hear from you again and I also noticed that KCK has recently 
sent us a gift for our ministry. Thank you so much. KCK continues to be a 
blessing to our work and many others in the Knoxville area. I have very 
good memories of working together with KCK years ago and meeting many 
people there at the church. I look forward to fellowship together in 2014.

After many years in ministry, we are taking our first sabbatical which started 
this month. Our purpose is to refresh and grow in intimacy in the Lord 
Jesus Christ. We have a ministry team in place to continue our work at UT 
and we plan to return to our role with fresh vision and purpose. We will be 
out of town February 1 but have included some prayer requests below. 
Thank you for this prayer support and encouragement. Please let me know 
if there is anything else that is needed. Do you have our previous 
newsletters that we have sent that explain our work and team? I am happy 
to email it to you again if that would help.

Prayer requests for Paul and Jane Slay with the Navigators 
International Student MInistry at UT:

Our purpose is to reach and disciple international students at UT with 
a vision to return home as workers in the kingdom for Jesus. These 
students have great potential to reach their family, friends, co workers 
and community when they return . Pray for the Lord's blessing and 
leading to these students.

Pray for our staff team and volunteers who work with us. To be Christ 
filled ambassadors to love and befriend these students who are far 
from home.

Pray for people in the community willing to host and serve these 
students especially as they first arrive in the Fall with many needs.

Pray for our weekly Bible studies. That God would use His Word to 
open the mind of those formerly closed or who are reading it for the 
first time.



Pray for international believers to develop in their heart for missions 
and reach out to other cultures. We desire to develop leaders who can 
give them selves to the Lord and to others.

Thank you,

Paul 


